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Jeff Watson

From: don.carol.walter@gmail.com
Sent: Sunday, June 05, 2016 11:17 AM
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: Iron horse solar farm

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

We live just up the road from the proposed site and are very much opposed to its location.  Why 
waste good producing land, when there is so much sagebrush close by. 
 
Thank you Don&Carol Walter 
2000 Clerf road  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


